
 

Year 2 Newsletter – 16th October 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Thanks for your support in supporting in assisting the children to complete their homework 

and ensuring that they are returned to school each week. Please ensure that the homework 

is completed in pencil and children are using this as an opportunity to practise their 

handwriting as we encourage them to do in class.  

St Anne’s class have been given two sets of books as they will not be changed next week. 

This will give them plenty to read over the half term. 

The Year 2 Team 

 

Our big question is: What would Traction Man use to make himself a new 

superhero costume? 

Next week’s learning: 

RE: We will be starting a new topic ‘Baptism’. The children will learn about the 

sacrament of baptism. 

 

English: We will continue Lost and Found.  We will be editing our post cards 

with a focus on grammar and punctuation. 

Grammar focus: Simple present and simple past tense. 

 

Maths: We will be looking at doubling and halving 2-digit numbers.  

 

Topic: We will be beginning to think about how plants grow. 

 

Art and DT: The children will evaluate their boat making. 

 

PE: We will continue with our fundamentals learning. A reminder that children 

should be have a full PE kit in school everyday. This must come in on Monday 

and be taken home on Friday. 
 

 Key Dates 

Week beg. 16th October – Week of prayer 

6th and 7th December – KS1 Nativity Play 

 

Spellings – Test Friday 13th October 

write 

wrinkles 

written 

wrote 

wreck 

wrestle 

wriggled 

both 

 


